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Date 5 June 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
Appointment of new Headteacher to Rattray Primary School 
 
I am very pleased to advise you that Mrs Joanna Robertson has today confirmed her 
acceptance of appointment to the post of Headteacher at Rattray Primary School. 
 
Mrs Robertson has been at Rattray Primary since August 2019 and will now take up the 
role permanently as Headteacher. Joanna brings a wealth of experience and expertise 
to the role and with a strong commitment to the school and the support of colleagues, 
she now has the opportunity to successfully build upon the achievements of the Rattray 
School community.  
 
I am very grateful to your Parent Council nominee, for so ably representing the views of 
parents and carers during the interview process and for their support in recruiting Mrs 
Robertson.       
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Scott Haxton 
Quality Improvement Officer  
 

 
Copied to:  Sheena Devlin, Executive Director Education & Children’s Services 

Sharon Johnston, Interim Head of Education 
Councillor Caroline Shiers, Convener 
Councillor John Duff, Vice Convener 
Councillor Bob Brawn, Ward 3, Blairgowrie & Glens 
Councillor Tom McEwan, Ward 3, Blairgowrie & Glens 

Delayed Office Opening 
for Employee Training 
This office will be closed from 
8.45 am - 11.00 am on the first 
Thursday of each month. 
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